
Principal 
Toby Morgan 
 

Executive 
 

Early Stage 1 & Stage 1 
Rebecca Letfallah 
 

Stage 2 
Belinda Morgan 
 

Stage 3  

Allie Harcourt 
 

Support 
Debbie Williams  
 

Curriculum & Instruction 
Natasha Webb & Kate Lee 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
  

   September 
   

23rd NAIDOC 
 

23rd Last day of Term 3 
 

October 
 

10th Students return. 
 

20th Class Captains 
 Induction Assembly 
 

24th Stage 3 & Stage 2 
 Excursions. 
 

27th  Whole School 
 Assembly 2.40pm. 
 

November 
 

10th Grandparents Day 
 
 

  
  

      

Message from the Principal 

What A Performance! 
Well another production has come 
and gone and what a great show it 
was! Aladdin was a big hit with 2 
fully sold out shows allowing the 
students to showcase their talents. 
Mrs Morgan and the CAPA 
committee did an outstanding job 
again in putting the production 
together and the students shone as 
they performed their roles 
admirably. This is one of the biggest 
highlights on the school calendar and 
no doubt all eyes will now turn to 
2024 when the next one rolls around. 
 

End Of Term 
This Friday marks the end of another 
productive term at DNPS where 
students have completed testing, 
Zumba, excursions, the production 
and much, much more. It’s great 
when the staff, students and 
community come together to work 
towards the same common goal – 
which is the growth and 
development of all of our students. 
Term 4 resumes for all on Monday 
10th October as the School 
Development Day is at the end of the 
term. 
 

National Public Holiday 
Thursday 22 September 2022 has 
been declared a National Day of 
Mourning for Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II. NSW public schools 
will be non-operational on Thursday 
22 September and there will be no 
staff or supervision available on 
school sites. Normal lessons will 
resume Friday 23 September. 
 

NAIDOC 
Our annual NAIDOC celebrations 
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“Skill with Honour” 

will take place this Friday 23rd 
October on the school grounds. Our 
Aboriginal dance group will be 
performing, the new totem poles 
will be unveiled and staff and 
students will participate in culturally 
appropriate and significant activities. 
This is always a great day and I’d 
like to take this opportunity to invite 
the school community to join us for 
a day of celebration. 
 

School Behaviour 
I’d like to take this opportunity to 
congratulate the majority of our 
students for their behaviour over the 
course of this term. We have at 
times seen inappropriate behaviour 
displayed at school but it has been 
positive to see the students work 
with the staff to improve this 
behaviour. Our school has such a 
wonderful feel to it and it’s great to 
witness all the staff and students 
working together. 
 

Primary Principals Conference 
Tomorrow I’ll be joined by Miss 
Harcourt, Mrs Morgan, Mrs 
Letfallah, Mrs Williams, Mrs Webb 
and Mrs Lee at the 2022 Primary 
Principals Conference. This will be 
held at the Rhino Lodge and it will 
be inspirational to listen to guest 
speakers and network with 
colleagues from around the area. 
Mrs Taylor will be relieving for me 
and plans are in place for our  school 
routine to continue as normal. 
 

Have a great week and a restful and 
relaxing school holiday break. 
 
Toby Morgan,   
Principal 
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CANTEEN MEAL DEAL 
NAIDOC MEAL DEAL only - Friday 

Students of the Week 

Term 3  Week  9 
 

 KL  Jayden Nixon  
 KW  Lacey Leven 
 1/2C  Rori Beasley 
 1/2G  Kiah Anderson 
 1/2T  Alex Chown 
 1/2W  Eric Green  
 3/4C  Charlotte Warrell 
 3/4M  Millie McNair 
 3/4S  Zara Campion 
 5/6A  Zaiden Thomas 
 5/6H  Tymirja Towney 
 5/6T  Dominic Bailey 
 Biladurang Jamisen Leggett 
 Dinawan Daniel Newman  
 Gugaa  Tamrynn Rogers 

NAIDOC MEAL DEAL 
 

Friday 23rd September 
Sausage in a bun 

$3-50 
 (Pre-order by tomorrow) 

 

Stage 1 Excursion to 
Wambangalang 

Our students & their teachers had an 
amazing day at Wambangalang last 
week. They caught bugs in the pond 
& then had to identify them using a 
chart. They did some craft 

and made some great  
looking bugs. 

The children played some 
bug games, they built a big  
spider web and then the spider 
chased all the little 
flies around the web 
trying to catch them. 

SRC Fundraising 
 

Chupa Chups 

Friday At Recess 

50c each  
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NAIDOC Socks 

Girls Group students 
have been making socks 
to sell at our NAIDOC. 

 

Socks are $5 a pair.  
If you wish to purchase 
some, fill in your note & 

return with correct  
money to Miss Wright. 


